2686 NE Lillehammer Lane, Poulsbo Washington 98370

www.WAD2LLB.org



Leaques

Bainbridge Island
East Jefferson
Gig Harbor
Key Peninsula
North Kitsap
North Mason
Port Townsend
Gequim
South Jefferson
South Kitsap Eastern
South Kitsap Western





June 14, 2022

District Senior Baseball Tournament Winning Manager

Congratulations for winning your District Championship. That is a significant accomplishment that few obtain. The next step on your journey begins at the 2022 Washington State Senior Baseball Tournament. Washington District 2 is hosting the tournament in Port Orchard at South Kitsap Eastern Little League July 2nd through July 9th.

This packet is to help you in getting your team, parents, and fans to the tournament. Please read the entire packet. The information in this packet will assist you in having a pleasant and memorable time at the tournament.

A copy of the game schedule is enclosed for your convenience. Please make additional copies as you require. This is also available on our district website.

Housing will not be provided by District 2 so your team members will need to procure their own housing. Hotels in the area are quite full this year. We were unable to get any of the local hotels to block out rooms without them being guaranteed well in advance. That doesn't mean there are no rooms available, but it is tight. Information regarding housing options is included in the team packet.

We will be producing a tournament program and need your help to get your team included. We need your team roster and high-resolution team photo no later than July 1st, earlier will be greatly appreciated. Please send the photos and rosters directly to me via email. The printed information may be sent via either email or fax. Be sure to include the District #, District Administrator's Name, League Name, League President, Manager, Coach(es), and Players.

There will be a <u>mandatory</u> managers and coaches meeting on Saturday July 2nd at 8:00 am. Your tournament affidavit packets will be collected at that time. Please check them over to make sure everything is in order. The meeting will be held at the tournament site at <u>6600 Hilldale Road</u>, <u>Port Orchard</u>, <u>WA 98366</u>. Please check the District 2 website for the most current information.

If you have questions please contact me directly via email, fax, or cell phone.

Sincerely,

Pat Ryan

District Administrator